To All Masters Students in Counselor Education:
The Counselor Education Program faculty ,after our most recent CACREP – team visit, have decided to make changes to the program of studies for all masters students.  While this will not be a requirement for students until 2011-2012 we would like to encourage you to take the following courses which will help us meet the 2009 CACREP Standards.  Those courses are:  EDCE 660 Chemical Dependency Counseling taught by Dr. Davis in the summer for 3 credit hours and EDCE 623H Crisis Intervention taught by Dr. Bowen in the Spring for 3 credit hours.

Thanks,

Pat Beamish

Coordinator

Counselor Education Program

